
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
PRESENTATION by the Contra Costa Budget Justice Coalition and other partners on
equity issues related to COVID-19. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No direct fiscal impact. This is an information presentation. 

BACKGROUND: 
Attached is the June 9, 2020, letter from the Contra Costa Budget Coalition to the Board of
Supervisors on COVID-19 equity and other presentation materials provided by the Contra
Costa Budget Justice Coalition and PolicyLink. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/23/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:

VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

Contact:  Lisa Driscoll, County
Finance Director (925) 335-1023

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and
entered on the minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  23, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the
Board of Supervisors
 
By: , Deputy

cc: Robert Campbell, Auditor-Controller   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: David Twa, County Administrator

Date: June  23, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Presentation by the Contra Costa Budget Justice Coalition on Equity Issues Related to COVID-19



CLERK'S ADDENDUM
Speakers: Melvin Willis, ACCE; Lyn     ,; Doug Leach, Multi-Faith Action Coalition;
Debbie Toth, Choice in Aging;

ATTACHMENTS
CCC BJC Ltr on Covid Equity (6/9/2020 
BAEA State of Equity in Contra Costa County 
Budget Justice Equity Presentation 


